

05 February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Firstly, thank you to all those of you who joined us for our highly popular online safety workshops this morning. The feedback has been overwhelmingly positive and so we are already planning some dates for wider workshops!

This week, to support Safer Internet Day, the South East Regional Organised Crime Unit will be running a parent webinar explaining Cyber Choices and the risks to young people of committing computer misuse offences. They will be explaining to parents just how young people can cross the line into cybercrime.

This webinar will be running three times throughout this week, at the following times:

Tuesday 6th February 13:00-14:00, Thursday 8th February 09:30-10:30 & Thursday 8th February 20:00-21:00

The invitation details are listed below:

When: Feb 6, 2024 13:00 London

Topic: Cyber Choices for Parents & Carers

Register in advance for this webinar: Here

When: Feb 8, 2024 09:30 London

Topic: Cyber Choices for Parents & Carers

Register in advance for this webinar: Here





When: Feb 8, 2024 20:00 London

Topic: Cyber Choices for Parents & Carers

Register in advance for this webinar: <u>Here</u>

After registering, a confirmation email containing further information about joining the webinar will be automatically sent out. There are 500 spaces available on each.

Yours sincerely

G Burnett

Network Manager

